
February 13, 2025 
 

Parent Notification of Preschool Special Education Monitoring  
 
This notice is to inform our parents that the Lorain City School District’s Preschool Special 
Education program has been chosen to be reviewed and monitored by the Ohio Department of 
Children and Youth's Preschool Special Education team. We will be undergoing a Tier 4 
monitoring system that will evaluate our program to ensure that we are providing a quality 
preschool experience that is developmentally appropriate and designed for successful outcomes 
for all children.  

 
Click here to read a letter from the Ohio Department of Children and Youth with a link to a 
presentation explaining the monitoring process.  
 
If you have any questions/concerns you may reach out to the district contact: 
Linda Coad 
Executive Director, Office of Exceptional Children 
440-830-4041 
lcoad@lorainschools.org  
 
 
  
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Rm9uZQu9q-liiWJ6IPf3sqNjgdWqt_vV/edit
mailto:lcoad@lorainschools.org

